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It's official now. The Davies Plantation Park celebra-

tion on April 22 brought Mayor McDonald and several 

Bartlett officials to make a semi-formal opening of the 

park.  Although the park has been in use since last sum-

mer, no official opening had been observed. Nearly 200 
of Davies Plantation neighbors attended and enjoyed 

free popsickles, balloons , game and music. It was a fun 

afternoon. Sponsored by the Davies Plantation Home-

owners Association the afternoon's events had a "down 

home" atmosphere in a rural setting.   

  

The members of DPHA who volunteered to help with 

the plans, set-up ,etc. deserve our thanks for a lot of 

hard work.  Also, thanks to St  Phillip Church and the 

Boy Scouts who helped out. 

Thank you Walt Schrimper 

for organizing the event and 

Linda Blankenship for orga-

nizing the children's activities! 

 
In all around 240 people  

attended! 

Thank you Paul Hougland for 

organizing the event! 
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High School: 

 

Kelly Cockroft graduated from Bolton HS and 

will be attending U of M on a Dean’s Scholarship.  

Ashley Nywening graduated from Faith Heritage 

Academy.  She will attend Belhaven University in 

the fall as an art major with both academic and art 

scholarships.   

Danielle Dublin graduated from Arlington High.  

She will be attending UT 

Knoxville. 

Neighbor accomplishments 

If  you have anything to submit to the Fall newslet-

ter please email Davies.newsletter@gmail.com 

Congratulations to our 
graduating Seniors! 

College: 

 

Jenny Pickren graduated  Magna Cum Laude 

from Millsaps College in Jackson Mississippi on 

May 12.  Jenny majored in Biology and minored 

in Psychology and Spanish. She was also inducted 

into Millsaps' chapter of Phi Beta Kappa. 

 

Hannah Marie Schrader graduated from The 

University of TN in Knoxville with a Bachelor 

Degree in Accounting.  She will be interning in 

New York City this summer with a large account-

ing firm and then will return to Knoxville to pur-

sue her Master’s degree in August. 

Jasmine Minion received a BS from University 

of Kentucky 

Chase Elliott, a junior at Christian Brothers High School, 

graduated from Youth Leadership Bartlett, class of 2012. 

Joe and Jeanne Morton of Davies recently celebrated their 

50th wedding anniversary at Hillwood Lodge 

Justin Kilgore graduated from St. George's Independent 

School and will be attending The University of Missis-

sippi  

Emily Hugo  was VALEDICTORIAN of Arlington HS 

and will attend Ole Miss in the Fall and Major in Forensic 

Chemistry. 
Continued 

Need More M-P-G For Your H-O-M-E? 
  Our Customer Results Are In: 

 

 

388-2402 

   70+ Home Energy Projects Completed 

   Power bills down 30-50% 
   $40,000+ Cash to Homeowners 
   $95,000+ Tax Credits 

   30% More Air at Heat Registers  
   Air Quality Improved 
 

      Get $550 CASH from TVA!  
                      Call for Details   

Your Homeowners  

association needs you! 
 

We need someone to put together the 

newsletter.  We use MS publisher 

and we have 4 newsletters a year.  As 

all things with the homeowners asso-

ciation this in a volunteer job.  Please 

consider helping. 

We also need willing neighbors to 

head up all of the wonderful events 

our association is involved with. 

 

If you are willing able to help please 

email  

davies.newsletter@gmail.com 
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Ultimate 10K and 5K 

presented by  

Saint Francis Hospital - 

Bartlett. 
 

Come support the runners or join the race! 

June 23rd at 8am the race starts at St. Philip 

Church in Davies Plantation.    

For more information: 

www.ultimate10k.racesonline.com or call the race  

directors Debi and John Bookas at 383-2771 

Each year over 600 runners gather to help raise funds for 

children and families served by Youth Villages. With most 

of the volunteers coming from the Davies Plantation 

neighborhood and St. Philip Church donating the use of 

their property, this has become not only a neighborhood 

event but a way for the homeowners to contribute to the 

community through its adopted charity. Youth Villages 

helps emotionally and behaviorally troubled children and 

their families live successfully. “In reaching out to more 

than 18,500 children and their families each year, Youth 

Villages has recorded success rates of around 80 percent -- 

compared with a 60 percent failure rate for traditional child 

welfare services. We measure our 

success in reunited families, in 

children who are able to live at 

home and do well in school.” 

www.youthvillages.org  

 Come out and join us as a runner, 

walker, volunteer or spectator. 

Share in the enthusiasm and spirit 

of the participants and enjoy the 

music and festivities on race day.  

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 

DPHA has had several successful events this 
year including: 
 

Annual Chilli Off in February 
Annual Easter Egg Hunt in April 
Official dedication of Davies Park in 
April  
Annual Picnic in May.   

 
I am particularly proud of the fact that we now have a 
unique natural city park in the heart of our neighbor-
hood which has received well deserved praise from 
many neighbors.      This took a lot of effort by many 
DPHA neighborhood volunteers over the past several 
years who provided input along with the DPHA Board 
working cooperatively with the Bartlett Parks and Rec-
reation Department in developing the park.  In addition, 
DPHA provided $7000 from neighborhood funds for the 
children’s swing, a picnic table, and 3 park benches. 
 
Although I will not be running for President this year,   I 
plan to continue serving on the DPHA Board.    It has 
been a pleasure to work with such wonderful neighbors 
during the past 3 years as DPHA President.  It has 
been quite an adventure  and I've enjoyed learning the 
ins and outs of city processes and getting to know my 
neighbors better.   
 
Special thanks to our DPHA Board and our band of 
regular neighborhood volunteers for their continued ser-
vice and donation of their time and talents. Without 
dedicated individuals taking an active role in maintain-
ing the neighborhood, Davies Plantation would not be 
the gem that it is.    
 

Walter Schrimper 
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for Hire 
 

Babysitters: 
Rachael Bakowicz  386-1498 
Alexandria Boston   827-2994 
Karin Brooks           383-9200 
Angela Gray             377-3675 
Katie Altizer  372-8461 
Brittney Maxey   382 0367 
Emily Hugo  386-9371 
Justin Kilgore   463-0620 
Kayla Toohy  361-3088 
Emily James  386-1136 
Monica Brint   373-3969 
Yard Work: 
West Askew           359- 8742  
Travis Bateman       386-5324 
Logan Longserre     386-6247  
Emery Scott  218-0167 
Brandon Ruth  351-6271   
RJ Fabian  347-3574 
Davie Fabian  347-3574 

Yard Work Cont. 
Will Brown  373-5768 
Peyton Maxey   382 0367 
Matthew Brint  373-3969 
Odd Jobs: 
RJ Fabian  347-3574 
Davie Fabian  347-3574 
Petsitters: 
Rachael Bakowicz    386-1498 
Alexandria Boston   827-2994 
Karin Brooks                  383-9200 
Kevin Upton           371-0370 
Ashley Nywening  373-3846 
RJ Fabian  347-3574 
Davie Fabian  347-3574 
Emily James  368-1136 
Matthew Brint  373-3969 

Corrections?   

Deletions?  

Additions?   

Email:  
Davies.newsletter@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Buy Direct from over 750 manufacturers and save BIG!  

Come see what DirectBuy of Memphis is all about and  

receive a free E-pad just for learning about us. 

CALL TO SET UP YOUR APPOINTMENT TODAY.  

901-507-9029 

The weather was great and we had a very good turnout for the DPHA Annual Easter Egg Hunt this year.   

 special thanks to Christine Crews who coordinated the event this year again and to all who helped. 

 Also, congratulations to all the winners in the various categories listed below. 

 

Most Beautiful Basket 
 Mark Criswell – hand painted pail filled with beautifully decorated eggs. 

 Lauren Kelley- Large old fashion basket with colorful spring flowers 
Most Fashionable Bonnet 
 Trevor Kelly received prize for entire outfit of manly Easter bunny complete with face paint. 
Decorated Eggs 
Austin Baker age 6 had a very unique green Easter egg dressed as Yoda complete with eyes, ears and 
feet. 
Golden egg winners 
Age 0-3 Kaylee Criswell 
Age 4-6 Harry Hutchins 
Age 7-9 Savannah Scott 

Thank you Christine Crews for  

organizing the event! 
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Are you part of the In-Formed Crowd? 

Do you want to know what is going on in the neighborhood? Do you have a concern? Need information 
from DPHA? Do you want to know what events are planned? If you answered yes, then you need to add 
your name to the DPHA email list. Join by visiting: http://groups.yahoo.com/group/DPHA/ and click-
ing on the link join this group. You will need to set up a yahoo ID and password, if you don't have one, but 
can still opt to have your mail sent to your regular email account.  
OR, send Lisa Rossmeissl an email to daviespha@yahoo.com requesting that your email be added to the 
list and she will get you signed on. It’s that simple. We have over 600 emails on the list now, but would love 
100 percent participation. It is a great way to stay informed and also works as a wonderful neighborhood 
watch network. Sign-up today! 

Don’t Miss These DPHA events....  

 

Ultimate 10K and 5K - Saturday, June 23 

Annual Meeting - Thursday, June  27 



MEETING TO DISCUSS BARTLETT 

SCHOOLS REFERENDA 

 
William J. (Bill) Busler,  

Area 2 Representative 

 

On August 2nd, the County-wide ballot will contain 

two important referenda for all citizens of Bartlett, 

including those of us who live in Davies Plantation. 

The first referendum deals with the establishment of a 

Municipal School District (MSD) in Bartlett.  The 

second would approve a 0.5% increase of the sales tax 

within Bartlett, related to the funding of the Bartlett 

School System. 

 

In preparation for these referenda, the Davies Planta-

tion Homeowners Association will have a special 

presentation at our Annual Meeting on June 28th at 

Hillwood.  I will present the case in favor of both 

questions; we hope that others will provide the oppos-

ing viewpoint.  Mayor McDonald will be on hand to 

provide additional factual information and to answer 

questions. 

I have been asked to prepare this brief synopsis in ad-

vance of the Annual Meeting. 

 

HISTORY 

About a year and a half ago, the Memphis City 

Schools Board voted 5-4 to surrender their charter, 

effectively merging it into the Shelby County School 

System.  This vote was then approved by the City 

Council and the voters of Memphis.  A federal district 

judge presided over the transition details, including 

the establishment of a Transition Planning Commis-

sion, and ultimately a 13-member Board to oversee 

the new “Unified” District, which is scheduled to be-

gin operations in August 2013, with an estimated 

150,000 students. 

 

Meanwhile, the six suburban cities in Shelby County, 

including Bartlett, have with varying degrees of inten-

sity begun to pursue the goal of establishing their own 

MSD’s, effectively seceding from the Unified Dis-

trict.  Originally, a referendum to do this in each city 

was planned for May 10th, but a Tennessee Attorney 

General’s contrary opinion has delayed the vote until 

August 2nd, in conjunc-

tion with the sales tax 

referendum and the 

County general elec-

tion. 

 

THE MSD REFER-

ENDUM 

 

If the citizens of Bartlett 

approve this question, 

the City of Bartlett is authorized to establish a new 

Bartlett School District, encompassing 11 schools and 

about 9,000 students.  A five-member School Board 

will be elected on the November 6th ballot, and will 

as soon as possible thereafter appoint a Superinten-

dent.  The Superintendent will then select the admin-

istrative staff and faculty for each school, with the 

goal of opening in August 2013. 

 

It is extremely important to remember that the status 

quo – Bartlett Schools being operated by an all-

suburban County Board overseeing 56,000 students – 

is no longer an option.  There will be only two possi-

bilities after August 2013:  1.  Bartlett schools will be 

administered, along with all the other public schools 

within Shelby County, serving 150,000 students, by 

the unified board, which in all likelihood will be com-

prised of 9 members from within Memphis, and 4 

from suburban areas of Shelby County.  2.  There will 

be a Bartlett School District of 11 schools and 9,000 

students, administered by a Board of 5 citizens, all of 

whom are citizens of Bartlett. 

 

 

Come to the DPHA Annual 

Meeting at Hillwood Lodge 

with Bartlett Mayor Keith 

McDonald to discuss more 

Thursday June 27th 7PM 

Continued……. 
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TIMETABLE 

 

June 28, 2012:  DPHA Annual Meeting, discussion of 

Schools issues 

August 2, 2012:  County election, MSD and Sales Tax 

Referenda 

November 6, 2012:  Presidential election; election of 

Bartlett School Board 

January 2013 (?):  Selection of Bartlett Schools Super-

intendent 

August 2013:  Schools open under Bartlett or Unified 

Board supervision 

FINANCING 

 

At present, the cost of educating students in 

Shelby County is broken down as follows:  about 

$2,000 per student comes from Shelby County, 

through tax revenues.  (This is true for students in 

Memphis as well as those in County Schools.)  

County students receive another $6,000 each from 

the state and federal government; within Mem-

phis, the figure is about $8,000, due to additional 

grants.  (The state and federal funds are adminis-

tered and “passed through” by Shelby County.)  

Very important:  This money will “follow” stu-

dents, no matter what school system they are en-

rolled in – unified County, or MSD.  In other 

words, Bartlett would not have to start from 

scratch in raising money to operate its school dis-

trict. 

However, state law requires that each community 

forming a school district demonstrate its commit-

ment by setting aside an amount equivalent to 15 

cents of its property tax rate to be used for its 

schools.  Note that the law does not require the 

tax rate to be raised by 15 cents.  However, if 

Bartlett did this, it would increase the taxes on a 

$250,000 home by about $94 per year. 

 

An alternative proposal, set forth in the second 

Referendum, is to impose a 0.5% increase in sales 

tax within Bartlett.  This would actually bring in 

far more revenue ($3.6 million) than a 15-cent 

increase in property taxes ($1.6 million).  Not all 

of this money needs to be specifically given to the 

schools; some can go into the general fund.  If the 

sales tax revenue were absolutely earmarked for 

the schools in the referendum, this would create a 

“maintenance of effort” benchmark that could 

never be reduced later on.  If the second referen-

dum passes, the cost of a $100 bag of groceries 

would increase by 50 cents. 

 

If it fails, Bartlett will probably raise property 

taxes. 

 

CONCLUSION 

 

This is probably the most significant issue we will 

ever have to vote on it Bartlett.  Please plan on 

coming to the Annual Meeting.  Meanwhile, if 

you have any questions, feel free to e-mail me at 

WBusler@aol.com.  
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Election of DPHA Board of di-

rectors at the Annual Meeting 

June 27th at Hillwood Lodge 

 

The following have been nomi-

nated to serve on the DPHA 

Board for the 2012-2013 fiscal year 

Officers 
President - Paul Hougland 

1st VP—John White 

2nd VP - Tonya Pellegrin  

Treasurer - Julie Olsen  

Secretary - Jim Pickren,  

Area Representatives 
Bill Busler,  

Larry Doring  

Frances Fabian 

Peter Kronberger 

Dan Noyd  

Randi Pennington 

John Pryor 

Kerry Rudolph 

Irene Sabelhaus,  

Krysha Scott 

Walter Schrimper 

Gayle Shepherd  

Chuck Ward 

John White 

Tom Kelso 

Vacancy 

As of this newsletter printing, we have a vacancy 

for an area representative board member.  If you 

are interested or know of someone who would 

make a good DPHA board member, please e-mail 

Walt Schrimper at wschrimper@hotmail.com or 

phone 386-2156.   

mailto:WBusler@aol.com


Spotlight 
Each newsletter an outstanding resident of  Davies Plantation is 

recognized  for achievements in their personal, professional and/or 

volunteer careers. If you know of a neighbor who you feel merits 
acknowledgement , please forward that  recommendation to  

davies.newsletter@gmail.com  

IMPORTANT Numbers To Know: 

Gas Leak                                    544-6500 

Animal Control                          385-6484  

Cable (Comcast)                        259-2225 

Bartlett City Mayor                   385-6400 

Davies Manor Association        386-0715 

Garbage Collection                    385-6486 

General Emergency                          911 

Bartlett Police, non-emergency 385-5500 

CERT 
Community Emergency Response Team 

 
One of the best ways to prepare for an emergency is to receive training 
through the CERT program. CERT is an acronym for Community 
Emergency Response Team. CERT is a training program that pre-
pares you to help yourself, your family, and your neighbors in the event 
of a disaster. During an incident, emergency service personnel may not 
be able to reach everyone right away. By getting trained in CERT, you 
will have the skills to help emergency responders save lives and protect 
property. 
 
As a member of a CERT team, you can respond to disasters, partici-
pate in drills and exercises, and take additional training. CERT teams 
are known and trusted resources to emergency responders and their 
communities. 
 
CERT training takes about 20 hours to complete and provides critical 
skills in emergency preparedness and response. 
 
Participants learn how to: 
    * Identify and anticipate hazards 
    * Reduce fire hazards in the home and workplace 
    * Extinguish small fires 
    * Assist emergency responders 
    * Conduct light search and rescue 
    * Set up medical treatment areas 
    * Apply basic medical techniques 
    * Help reduce survivor stress 
 
CERT trained persons will be part of a network of responders that will 
be of great value to the community during and after a disaster. The 
Bartlett Fire Department offers CERT training on a regular basis. 
For more information contact:  Laura Jenkins at 385-5536 or e-mail her 
at:  
 ljenkins@cityofbartlett.org. 
 
You can also check out the CERT Website at:  
barlettcert@cityofbartlett.org 
 
Next class: Teen CERT 

 

June 11 - June 15 @  

Bartlett Station Municipal Center 
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Meet Jim and Karen More  
 

Jim and Karen More moved into their house on 

Planters View in January of 1990, moving from 

New Fairfield, Ct.  Both grew up near the Seattle 

area in Washington State but have also lived in Flor-

ida, Texas, California and Connecticut. Jim served 

in the Navy for 4 years and flew for both Flying Ti-

ger Line and Fed Ex.  Karen taught elementary 

school and worked in worship in various churches, 

last as Director of Contemporary Worship at St. 

Paul UMC, Lakeland. Both are retired and are en-

joying traveling and camping and their children and 

5 grandchildren.  Their two daughters families live 

close by and gather often at their house for family 

week-ends. Jim has been hiking the Appalachian 

Trail completing about 1800 miles so far.  He also is 

compiling an extensive family history using Ances-

tory.com.  Karen enjoys reading Mystery books, 

crossword puzzles, jig saw puzzles, gardening, and 

her family. They’ve enjoyed living in Davies Planta-

tion consider it a friendly place to live, with many 

good neighbors who look out for each other.  

mailto:ljenkins@cityofbartlett.org


DPHA YARD OF 
THE MONTH  

WINNERS 
 
 

April 
Less than One Acre 

Roger and Jane Hansen 
3390 Sara Woods Drive 

One Acre and More, Sunny and Shady 
Jim and Barbara Wingett 

9221 Ina Cove 
One Acre and More, Sunny 

Ken and Ann Koonce 
3208 Alfred Drive 

 
May 

Less than One Acre 
William and Colleen Harris 

3238 Patches 
One Acre and More, Sunny and Shady 

Barbara Carbonari 
3845 St Phillip 

One Acre and More, Sunny 
 James and Dorthy Richardson 

 3374 Alfred Drive 

 
June 

Less than One Acre 
Floyd and Audrey Bonner 

3462 Maude Cove  
One Acre and More, Sunny and Shady 

Nancy and Scott Rathkamp 
3540 Davieshire Drive  

One Acre and More, Sunny 
Gary and Pat Hathaway 
3275 Bruton Parish Drive 

New to the neighborhood or know someone 
new? 

Call us: 377-7786 or 
Email us at jwhite@crye-leike.com or 

 davies.newsletter@gmail.com 

DPHA would like to welcome the following families 
to the neighborhood and hope to see them soon at 

one of our upcoming functions. 
 

Dan and Tina Martin 
3829 Davies Manor    

  

Christo and Martha Nel 
9060 Davies Plantation   

      

James Gammon 
3851 DAVIES MANOR 

 
Jonathan Shaw 

9087 Crutchfield Cove  

 
Eric Wolfe 

3842 DAVIES MANOR  

Bartlett City Beautiful Commission 
 “Yard of the Month”  

This is award to Bartlett Homeowners during May 
through October. The are winners selected based on 
the judges own preferences regardless of property 

size. The Davies home winners are: 
 

May 
Hazel and Charles Doty          3541 Davies Manor Dr. 
Lana and Bruce. Northrup      8937 Moses Cove 
 

June 
 
Sharon and Brian Lepine         3913 Davies Manor Dr. 
Fred and Jan Sawyers   8843 Pembroke Ellis Dr. 
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BARTLETT FARMERS 

MARKET  
Every Saturday starting May 19 

- September 1, at W.J. Freeman 

Park, north of the tennis courts, 
from 7 -11 am. It’s going to be a 

summer of fun, healthy foods 

and products. 

http://cityofbartlett.org/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=650
http://cityofbartlett.org/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=650
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2012-13 DPHA DUES 

If you have not done so already, it is time to... 

renew your Davies Plantation Homeowners Association Memberships for 2012-13.  Dues expire 
on March 31st each year and therefore should be renewed by April 1st. 

Annual dues are ONLY $30.00 

Please make checks payable to DPHA and mail to: 
Julie Olsen, DPHA Treasurer 

8940 Daisy Ellen Cove 
Bartlett, TN 38133-3865 

If there are any changes to your E-mail address or telephone number please complete the 

Membership Form on the back of this newsletter, indicate any changes, and include this with 
your $30 dues check.  If you have any questions please call (377-3390)or E-Mail Julie 
Olsen, DPHA Treasurer shuttlbug@aol.com before you mail your check. 

Thank you for your continued support of our fine organization. 

 

R.B.’s Cyclery, Inc.  

                  8500 Wolf Lake Drive Suite 105 

901-937-4669 
The One Stop, Go Fast Bicycle Shop 

 

 

From sales, to service, to accessories, we have it all.  We will    

custom fit you to your bicycle. Bring in this coupon and re-
ceive a 10% discount on an accessory purchase. Located just 

behind Sam’s on Hwy 64 

 

E-mail: www.rbscyclery.com 

Recurring Meetings 
Retired Gentlemen’s Club:  
Retired [retired, semi-retired or just off on Wednesday mornings]  Gentlemen’s Club of Davies  meets  the  second  
Wednesday  of  each  month  at  9am  at  Hillwood,  3570  Davieshire.  This  is  a  social  gathering  for  coffee,  conversa-
tion, jokes or whatever comes up. We  encourage  any retired or semi-retired person to join us.    
World War II Veterans:  
There is a group of  WW II veterans that meet on the second Wednesday of each month for coffee and doughnuts. This is 
a social event and open to any and all veterans with no dues or membership requirements. The group meets at Singleton 
Community Center, 7266 Third Road at 9:30. Veterans who live in  Davies are invited to  attend.  For  information  call  
Henry  at   388-3514. 
Book Club: 
A social gathering of avid readers meet on the 4th Tuesday of every month at 7:00pm. You may contact Carolyn Fore at 
carolfore@comcast.net or 373-3155 for additional information. The following are our novel choices.   
  June 26th/Romanov Prophecy by Steve Berry 
 July 24th/Cutting for Stone by Abrahm Verghese 
 Aug. 28th/A Tree Grows in Brooklyn by Betty Smith 
CELESTIAL EVENTS HOTLINE 
Would you like to observe the Moon and planets through a telescope?  Do you have a telescope in your closet or attic and 
not know how to use it?  Have you ever wondered what that bright star or planet next to the Moon is?  Would you like to 
see the International Space Station moving across the sky?  Do you know when the next spectacular meteor shower will 
occur? 
One of our neighbors, Bill Busler (Area 2 Representative), has the answers to your astronomy questions.  Besides send-
ing out occasional e-mails to residents interested in knowing what’s going on in the sky, he has begun regularly-
scheduled “star parties” in our new neighborhood park. 
If you would like to be included in the e-mail notification list and informed of upcoming celestial events, or if you have 
questions about astronomy or telescopes, get in touch with Bill at WBusler@aol.com. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Keep up with your neighborhood on 

Facebok 
 
https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Davies-Plantation-

Homeowners-Association/197103917522 

mailto:carolfore@comcast.net
mailto:WBusler@aol.com


2011-2012 DPHA Officers/Area Reps 
President - Walt Schrimper, 3860 Planter’s View, 386-2156   
 wschrimper@hotmail.com    
1st VP – John White 9394 Alex Dickson Cv ,   377-7786,   
 jwhite@crye-leike.com  

2nd VP - Tonya Pellegrin  9492 Gordon Bernard  377-1049    
 tpellegr@comcast.net 
Treasurer - Julie Olsen  8940 Daisy Ellen Cv  377-3390      
 shuttlbug@aol.com  
Secretary - Jim Pickren, 388-1099, 9314 John Thomas Cv 
 jpickren@hardingpickren.com  
 

Area Representatives 

 
Area 1: 3500 - 3575 Davieshire , Davieshire Cove, 3574 - 3741 Vandershcaaf, 

Regans Cv, Treys Cv, 9202- 9220 Davies Plantation 

Rep-Larry Doring, 382-6010, larry@adhesivesmethods.com 
 

Area 2: 4071 - 4065 Davies Manor, 3935- 4016 St. Phillips, Hadley Drive, An-

derton Springs Cv, 8990 - 9170 Anderton Springs Dr, Clair Douwie Cv.   Rep-

Bill Busler, 382-2246, wbusler@aol.com 

 

Area 3: 3829 - 4056 Davies Manor,Alex Dickson Cv, Atkinson Cv, Gypsy Cv, 

Jayne Lewis Cv, John Thomas Cv, McElrie Cv 

Rep-Paul Houghland, 373-9402, phoughland@bellsouth.net 
 

Area 4: 9110 - 9285 Ellen Davies, 3750 - 3830 Vanderschaaf, Ellen Davies Cv, 

Elba Cv, Buckley Cv 

Rep-Dan Noyd,  384-4376, dnoyd@bellsouth.net 
 

Area 5: 3510 - 3801 Davies Manor, Mary Tucker Cv, Gordon Bernard Cv, 

Clairice Cv, Zorro Cv, Zachariah Cv  

Rep-Frances Fabian, 347-3574, fabian3738@comcast.com 
  

Area 6: 3640 - 3932 St. Phillips, 8996 - 9080 Davies Plantation, Tooley Cv, 

Crutchfield Cv, Vaughan Cv, Gillie Cv, Ina Cv 

Rep-Chuck Ward, 383-8054, b727memfdx@aol.com 
 

Area 7: 3611 - 3992 Planters View, Planters View Cv, Planters Wood Cv 

Rep-Karen More, 388-0445, karenlmore@bellsouth.net 
 

Area 8: 9004 - 9188 Pembroke Ellis, Daisy Ellen Cv, Eva Webb Cv, Glyn Carrol 

Cv, 8911 - 8935 Davies Plantation  

Rep-Irene Sabelhaus, 388-4242, sabelhausi@bellsouth.net  
  

Area 9: 3395 - 3606 Patricia Ellen, Lucy Gage Cv, Maude Cv, Millikan  

Rep-Tom Kelso, 372-4895, tnkelso@comcast.net 
 

Area 10: 3357 - 3510 Sara Woods, Sally Lou Cv, Peter Cv, Parr- Bonner Cv, 

Ellenwood Cv, Patty Hill Cv, Moses Cv 

Rep– Christine Crews, 386-1801, fitmom1@comcast.com 
 

Area 11: 3213 - 3385 Patricia Ellen, Patricia Ellen Cv, Janelle Cv, Gandy  

Rep– Frank Rector, 373-5896, frankrector@bellsouth.net 
 

Area 12: 3198 - 3322 Patches, Patches Cv, Seth Cv, 3201-3308 Brunswick  

Rep-Kerry Rudolph, 386-8778, kerrywrudolph@comcast.net 
  

Area 13: 8835 - 8997 Pembroke Ellis, Pembroke Ellis Cv, Ann Welting Cv, 

Blaisdell Cv, Addah Cv, 3322 - 3398 Brunswick 

Rep-Peter Kronberger, 377-3088, pkronberge@aol.com 
 

Area 14: 3182 - 3470 Alfred, Gandy Cv, Gandy Dr, Gunther Cv, 9135 - 9181 

Davies Plantation 

Rep-John White, 377-7786, jwhite@crye-leike.com 
 

Area 15: 8824 - 9119 Hillman Way, 3209 - 3300 Wolstenholme Cv 

Rep– Gayle Shepherd, 388-9617  GWTWGS1@aol.com 
 

Area 16: 9199 - 9233 Davies Plantation, 9130 - 9266 Hillman Way, Bruton Par-

ish Dr, Bruton Parish Cv 

Rep-Krysha Scott, 377-2378, jaydscott@bellsouth.net 
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DAVIES PLANTATION  
REAL-ESTATE NEWS 

 
6 Homes Sold 

Average Square Feet - 3,400 
Average Selling Price - $225,900 

Average Price Per Square Foot - $65.75 
Average Days on Market - 82 
Homes For Sale (5-28-12)  21 

Home Sales Pending - 8 

BARTLETT PERFORMING ARTS 

AND CONFERENCE CENTER 

Upcoming Events 
 
 
LEGEND SERIES--Thursday, October 18, 2012-8pm-
JOHN LITHGOW in “STORIES BY HEART”  
 
 
SHOWCASE SERIES 
Saturday, August 25, 2012—8pm —ROCKAPELLA 

 
Saturday, September 8, 2012—8pm —GOLDEN 
DRAGON ACROBATS  
Friday, September 28, 2012—8pm —RICHARD 
MARX  

 
Saturday, October 6, 2012 TWO PERFORMANCES-
2:30pm and 8pm- —STEVE LIPPIA in “SIMPLY SI-
NATRA  

 
Saturday, November 3, 2012—8pm—JIMMY WEBB   
Friday, November 30, 2012—8pm—FRANC D’AM-
BROSIO’S “CHRISTMAS IN NEW YORK”  

 
 
THEATRESTAGE SERIES                
Thursday, September 13 – Sunday, September 16, 
2012— “ALL IN THE TIMING”   
  
 
DINNERSTAGE SERIES—Includes Dinner and Show 
Friday, October 12, 2012—A.J. CROCE —7pm    
Friday, December 7, 2012—TONY THOMAS TRIO 
with MARCELLA PINILLA   

 
 
FAMILY SERIES  
Thursday, November 8—Sunday, November 18, 
2012— THEATREKIDS FESTIVAL OF ONE-ACTS  

 
Thursday, February 28—Sunday, March 3, 2013—
THEATREKIDS in “GUYS AND DOLLS  



8940 Daisy Ellen CV 

Bartlett, TN  38133 

DaviesPHA@yahoo.com 

Daviesplantation.org 

Become a Member/Renew Your Membership  

NAME:__________________________________________Spouse:___________________________ 
ADDRESS:_________________________________________________________________Bartlett, TN 38133 

PHONE(s):_______________________________________________E-mail:____________________________ 

DPHA dues are $30.00 per year from April 1 through March 31. Please make your check payable to DPHA and mail it 

with this form to the Treasurer at the following address: 

 

DPHA        This is a (please check one box) 

Attn: Julie Olsen       ____Renewal of Current Membership 

8940 Daisy Ellen Cove      ____Renewal of Lapsed Membership 

Bartlett, TN 38133      ____First Time Membership 

Thanks for supporting your Homeowners Association.  

Davies Plantation Homeowners Association 

All Membership Renewals Due                     
Please join or renew your membership in the Davies Plantation Homeowners Association. 

Fill out the information form below and include any changes to your email address and 

telephone numbers. This is the best $30 you will spend this year. Address and application 

are located below.  If you are not sure if you have paid yet for this year e-mail Julie 

Olsen DPHA Treasurer at Shuttlbug@aol.com or call 377-3390.  

Don’t Miss These....  
Annual Meeting June 27th 7pm Hillwood 


